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Dear Senators,

Please vote to pass SB 797.  It provides entirely common sense provisions to improve the
safety of Oregonian by making background checks effective and keeping guns out of the
hands of those who cannot be trusted with them such as abusive dating partners and convicted
stalkers.

Please help us control gun violence.

Sincerely,

Susan 

Susan Lea Smith
145 Washington St S 
Salem OR 97302 
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